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These are the principal reasons why we do not support this part of the Concept Plan. We are unable to attend the 
meeting on September 23rd; however, we kindly request that Council and Staff consider our comments and revisit 
the proposal for this area. 
 
Thank you, 
Russel Drew and Tiffany Canzano  
 
  




